
 

 

NOTICE OF INTENT 
 

  

Notice of Intent to Prepare an Enhanced Partnership 
Plan and Scheme  
  
25 June 2021  
  
Essex County Council hereby gives notice pursuant to 
section 138F (1)(a) of the Transport Act 2000 that it 
intends to prepare an Enhanced Partnership Plan to 
cover the whole of its area and one or more Enhanced 
Partnership Schemes.   
  
For further information please contact Helen Morris, 
Head of the Integrated Passenger 

Transport Unit  helen.morris@essex.gov.uk  
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